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Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi 

From: Cambridge, Jennifer 

Sent: 11 June 2009 16:39 
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To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi 

Subject: FW: Malet Street Gardens and Senate House/Precinct (ref: 2008/5457/T, 2008/5455/T) - Sent 
to Seyi for allocation 11.06.09 JC 

(~ 

From: Little, Tom 
Sent: 11 June 2009 16:25 
To: Planning and Public protection 
Subject: FW: Malet Street Gardens and Senate House/Precinct (ref: 200815457/T, 2008/5455fT) - Sent to 
Seyi for allocation 11.06.09 JC 

Hello 

Could you please log this as a DDD, I have done a site visit and it is very dead. 

Thanks, 

Tom 

To: 
Cc: 

ainsbury [mailto:lulian.Rainsbury@london.ac.uk] 
2009 09:40 

,Aevin; dan@connicktreecare.co.uk 
Malet Street Gardens and Senate House/Precinct (ref: 2008/5457/T, 2008/5455/T) 

Dear Mr Little 

I have just e-mailed Naomi Charman, and received an automated response that she no longer works for 
Camden. 

Please could I follow up with you an outstanding matter from last year relating to a tree which the University 
through Connick Tree Care had sought permission to remove, as we were concerned about safety and 
branches falling. 

Please could you take a look at this tree T0640, (Weeping Wych Elm, located within Torrington Square 
opposite Birkbeck College building), 
which we believe is dead — it does not have any foliage at all 

. 
If it is dead, and it is therefore not now 

necessary to carry out the tests proposed, may we proceed with removal? 

Julian Rainsbury 
Estates Adviser 
020 7862 8229 

From: Charman, Naomi [mailto:Naomi.Charman@Camden.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 December 2008 14:01 
To: Julian Rainsbury 
Cc: dan@connicktreecare.co.uk 

12/06/2009 
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Subject: Malet Street Gardens and Senate House/Precinct (ref: 2008/5457/T~ 2008/5455[T) 

Dear Mr. Rainsbury, 

Thank-you for your time yesterday morning. Further to our meeting I have outlined below the works the 
Council consider unnecessary. If a revised schedule is submitted to the Council by the 19/12/2008 omitting all 
the following works we can provide a decision notice based on the amendments as soon as possible. 

T0607-TO617 (xl 0 London Planes, Side of Senate House fronting Malet Street) Secondary Pollard at 
approximately 14 metres above ground level. It is considered that these trees are not in need of any 
current works. 

• T0640 (Weeping Wych Elm, located within Torrington Square opposite Birkbeck College building) 
advised removal. The Council need to inspect the tree when it is in leaf next year to assess the level of 
decline. It is also recommended that decay detection test (resistograph or picus) are carried out to the 
Elm and a root inspection (hand dug) is carried out to further assess the trees decay potential and 
structural stability. 

• T0704, T0705, T0707-TO712, T0714, T0716, T0720 and T0722 (x12 Lime trees, along front of Malet 
Street Gardens opposite the side of Senate House) Secondary pollard at approximately 12 metres 
above ground level (T0710, secondary pollard at approximately 8 metres above ground level). It is 
considered that these trees are not in need of pollarding. Removal of epicormic growth and basal 
suckers is considered acceptable. 

Please remove the above works and relevant trees from the schedules and submit them to the Council so the 
application can be dealt with as quickly as possible. If you have any further queries do not hesitate to contact 
me on the below details. 

Kind regards, 

Naomi 

Naomi Charman 
Tree Cfficer 
Conservation & Urban Design Team 
London Borough of Camden 
6th Floor, Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street, London WC1H 8ND 

Tel: 020 7974 5283 / Fax- 020 7974 1930 
email: naomi.charman@camden.gov.uk 

This e-mail is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may contain confidential or 
privileged information. If you receive this message but are not the intended recipient you are expressly 
notified that any copying or dissemination of this message without our permission is prohibited. You 

must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. Unless stated to the contrary, any opinions 

or comments are personal to the writer and do not represent the off icial view of the Council. 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 
protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact 
the sender and delete the material from your computer 

12/06/2009 


